
SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS-KG/2018-19/No 22 11/01/2019
To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Invitation for the Mega Project

Dear Parents,

Greetings for the Day!!

We are happy to announce that our Children’s Annual Mega Project exhibition is
back at Kanoria Art Gallery on 19th (Saturday) & 20th (Sunday) January 2019.
The theme for this year’s exhibition by preschoolers is “Inquiry to Invention,” an
exploration of Sounds, Movements and Light.

Also on display at the event, will be exhibits around the themes of “Nature Art”
and “Game Design” by our primary school children from Class 1 to 4. The
exhibits are an outcome of their interest center projects exploring “Naturalistic
Intelligence” and “Logical-Mathematical Intelligence.”

Please find enclosed the Formal Invitation for the exhibition.

We have many exciting displays and activities planned, and look forward to seeing
you there along with your children, family members and friends.

To enable the teachers to prepare for the exhibition, pre-school children will
observe a holiday on 18th January (Friday).

Sincerely,

Sharmistha Chakraborty
Principal – Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school
Redbricks Education Foundation



SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/EYC/2018-19/No 17 11/01/2019
To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Invitation for the Mega Project

Dear Parents,

Greetings for the Day!!

We are happy to announce that our Children’s Annual Mega Project exhibition is
back at Kanoria Art Gallery on 19th (Saturday) & 20th (Sunday) January 2019.
The theme for this year’s exhibition by preschoolers is “Inquiry to Invention,” an
exploration of Sounds, Movements and Light.

Also on display at the event, will be exhibits around the themes of “Nature Art”
and “Game Design” by our primary school children from Class 1 to 4. The
exhibits are an outcome of their interest center projects exploring “Naturalistic
Intelligence” and “Logical-Mathematical Intelligence.”

Please find enclosed the Formal Invitation for the exhibition.

We have many exciting displays and activities planned, and look forward to seeing
you there along with your children, family members and friends.

To enable the teachers to prepare for the exhibition, pre-school children will
observe a holiday on 18th January (Friday).

Sincerely,

Sharmistha Chakraborty
Principal – Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school
Redbricks Education Foundation


